Dear Sir

I am writing to voice my concerns about the draft local plan for Enfield and in particular the loss of some of our
valued green spaces.

In particular I object to the building of 3000/7000 new houses at Crews Hill to replace the garden centres and
other local businesses. (Policy SP PL9 pg 77-80 and concept plan figure 3.10) Crews Hill garden centres are
really popular especially at the weekend and attract a lot of people to Enfield for flowers, plants etc. The train
only stops once or twice an hour so the transport is not good. I don’t want to see the rural green landscape
changed by the building of lots of houses. The road to crews Hill is also not adequate as it is narrow and
winding. Crews Hill is green belt land and should be used as such.

I also object to to the urbanisation of Chase Park/Vicarage farm between Oakwood and Enfield (SP PL 10 pg
80-87, Figure 3.11. These fields provide a lovely walk from Enfield to Trent Park as well as horse riding paths.
Again these are green belt and should remain so. There are enough houses being built in Trent Park already so I
don’t want to allow planers to spoil it any further.

I am also against the expansion of Spurs training ground by 42 hectares. SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-
279. Why are they taking so much space? This space has provided many footpaths and bridal ways for years. In
lockdown we discovered so many footpaths which we continue to use as well as the Toby Carvery.

Lastly I am dead against the building of tower blocks in Enfield Town so close to Gentleman’s row and other
conservation areas. Policy DE 6 and SA2 pgs 156-60 and pg 321. It will spoil the character of Enfield and it
will end up like the high rise development in Edmonton. We need to preserve the character of Enfield as well as
providing more restaurants etc. The plans do not provide much needed family homes and there will be no
parking facilities or visitor parking or parking for deliveries.

Please do not go ahead with these proposals and preserve the greenery around Enfield.

Thanks for listening.



